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Important Dates 
 21.02.22 to 25.02.22—Half Term (school closed)- children return to school on 

Monday 28th February.   
 02.03.22— ‘Get Caught Reading competition’ photos due in by today to year 

group email accounts (in celebration of World Book Day).  
 03.03.22— World Book Day (letter sent 17.02.22). 
 09.03.22—Parent Consultation Meetings. 
 14.03.22—Science Week ‘Growth’ projects and ‘Science 

Selfies’ due into school by today as part of our British 
Science Week celebrations (letter sent 18.02.22). 

 16.03.22— Year 1 visit to Dudley Canal and Tunnel Trust 
(letter sent 06.12.21). 

 19.03.22—Red Nose Day (letter sent 18.02.22). 
 01.04.22—Limb Loss Awareness Day.  

Parent Consultations 

As you are aware from letters sent out this week, parent                            
consultations will be taking place on 09.03.22. If you for any                 

reason have not received the booking link, please contact the 
school office for this to be resolved.  

If you have received a structured meeting letter for your child, 
your child’s class teacher will be arranging a date/time directly with you for this 

meeting to take place. 

We are really looking forward to being able to welcome you back into school for 
these consultation meetings.  

Year 5 and 6’s Visit to St.Matthews’ Church—Life Exhibition 
 

This week, the children of Year 5 and 6 travelled to St Matthew's Church to take 
part in the Life Exhibition. During this time, children looked at what Christians 
believe the life, lessons, teachings and death of Jesus were. They looked at the 
impact on this for Christians and what they can learn from him. The children all 
participated in the activities well and were excellent representatives for Perry 
Hall. We are so proud of the children, how they behaved and how they were  

respectful of the Christian beliefs.   

A Place to Grow 

Perry Hall News! 

Friday 18th February 2022 

Welcome to Perry Hall News, a weekly newsletter to celebrate our achievements 

and keep you up-to-date with upcoming events.   

Happy Half Term Holidays… 

What a busy half term we have had! I’d 
like to express my thanks to all our                                

children who have worked with such                    
focussed concentration and conscientiousness throughout this half term and 
to parents/carers for all the support that they have shown to school. It has 
been fantastic to see how the children have engaged with their new termly 

topics and how much they have enjoyed their learning across the curriculum.  

We already have plans in place for another eventful next half term and have 
tried our best to get information regarding any themed events out to you   

prior to the half term holidays for your reference. These are also outlined on 
the back page of this newsletter, under ‘Important Dates’. 

I hope you all have a fantastic half term break. We will be welcoming children 
back into school on 28.02.22 for our Spring 2 term during which we are really 

looking forward to being able to welcome you back into school for your                      
consultation meetings.   

Mrs Gibbins. 

Winter Olympics Fun Day 

We have had a wonderful morning celebrating the Winter Olympics across 
school today at Perry Hall. Our day began with a torch relay - with torch                  

bearers going class to class - to open our event. Across the  morning, children 
have taken part in our adapted events, such as bobsled, curling, 

ski jump and a biathlon. The children have created their own    
designs of mascots for each of the Winter Olympics countries, 

using their understanding of the country and the events they take 
part in. Well done all of our children for taking part in their 

events and upholding the Olympic values today!   

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk


Are you this week’s star of the week?  

A child from each class is chosen as Star of the Week 

for doing something special during that week. It may be 

related to their work,  behaviour and/or their attitudes 

to learning . 

Two’s Provision AM 

Mihalis G 

Two’s Provision PM 

Jacob N 

Nursery AM  

Ollie E 

Nursery PM  

Simran N 

RCR 

Rico B 

REP 

Louie O 

1HH 

Lucie O 

1DL 

Archie E 

2SW 

Anik B 

2LT 

Skye R 

3CS 

Oliver W 

3AG 

Luke W 

4NF 

Isla E 

4CF  

Amalie M 

5CN  

Layton A 

5MJ 

Lucas-James A  

6MH 

Izabella R 

6LM 

Nikhil S 

6JS 

Amelia S 

  

Nursery  

am – Cody C 

pm — Jovan B 

Reception 

RCR – Kiara-Nyla H 

REP – Theo D 

Year 1  

1HH – Ethan P 

1DL–  Milana S 

Year 2  

2SW –  Japji S 

2LT-–  Anayah C 

Year 3 

3CS – Angad G 

3AG – Carlo A  

Year 4 

4NF –  Whole Class 

4CF— Alex M 

Year 5  

5CN – Thomas O 

5MJ— Mason D 

Year 6  
 

6MH –  Bradley T 
6LM –  Bryan M 
6JS—   Sanjpreet G 

Nursery  

am –  Sophia D-S 

pm — Ivy-Anne R-S 

Reception 

RCR –Phoebe M 

REP –  Akeel S 

Year 1  

1HH – Ashlyn T 

1DL–  Mya B 

Year 2  

2SW –  Mason L 

2LT-–  Aliyah S 

Year 3 

3CS – Isabel W 

3AG – Sophie B 

Year 4 

4NF –  Kiera H 

4CF — Harry W 

Year 5  

5CN –  Jack L 

5MJ— Harmony R 

Year 6  
 

6MH – Corey A 
6LM –  Aveigh S 
6JS— Lily W 

Mathematician of the Week 

Reception & Key Stage One 

Highest attenders were 
2SW with 99.3% 

       attendance.  

Key Stage Two      
Highest attenders were 

5CN with 99.3% 

attendance.  

Last Week’s Attendance 

Whole school attendance was 95.4% 

The classes with the highest attendance each week will receive an in class reward. 


